Minutes from general meeting of MENA, at North Garland Library, June 8, 2017.
Meeting called to order by Michael Rideau at 7:04 p.m.

Crime Report — Michael has spoken to Officer Galloway. Some minor criminal mischief, and a
couple of burglary of vehicles are the only recent crimes. Never leave valuables in sight in your
car, even in your driveway. Overall our neighborhood is very safe.

Betty Larry was elected to a 2-year term on the MENA board. Nominated by Don Wright,
second by Darrell Alsup, vote was unanimous in favor.

Treasurer report by Rex Gifford - $4,955.06 in the MENA account. Many $25 donations were
given at the meeting. Thanks to all who donated.

Discussion about missing caps on city-owned wall, on Garland Avenue side. Michael said he will
call the city, but the homeowners should also call to complain.

Discussion about wall repair costs, curb repair costs, and street light replacement. Call Oncor
for street light replacement. Phone numbers are on our website.

Code Enforcement officers are helpful for many problems. They will usually work with the
homeowner, if they see an attempt is being made to remedy the problem.

The landscaping at the Rochdale entrance is not being maintained. The overgrown plants are
creating a dangerous situation for drivers coming out of Rochdale onto Beltline. Several board
members volunteered to do a one-time cleanup of this entrance. Darrell Alsup will talk to the
two homeowners, to get permission for us to work on their property. A work day will be
scheduled sometime in June.

Meeting adjourned at 8:02 p.m.
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